IN THE NEWS

Butzel Long law firm team available to respond to Executive Order
2020-21

3.23.2020

DETROIT, Mich. — Butzel Long has assembled a team to operate immediately to answer urgent client
questions regarding Michigan Governor Gretchen Whitmer’s Executive Order 2020-21. Those clients
looking for answers as to whether they need to close tomorrow and/or how they need to change
business practices should schedule a call with the Butzel Long team.

The Butzel Long team is prepared to have calls directly with clients this afternoon and beyond to
address those most urgent questions.

If you would like to schedule a call with the Butzel Long Executive Order Analysis Team, please contact
Vanessa Crocetto at crocetto@butzel.com or by phone at (313) 225-7083 to schedule a meeting.

Butzel Long will be providing additional counseling about the executive order, including client alerts
and webinars as more information becomes available.

Notably, the online Butzel Long Coronavirus Resource Center is updated regularly. For more
information, click here.
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